
 

26th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have had another lovely week learning about the work of the Trussell 

Trust, sorting Foodbank foods and learning numbers and colours in German 

for European Languages Day.   

 

We have been busy baking lebkuchen for the Macmillan Coffee morning 

tomorrow.  We will be selling our lebkuchen for £1. Please send money in a 

labelled envelope if you would like your child to buy one.  We will sell a 

selection of cakes and tea/coffee from 9.00am in the hall if you would like to 

attend.  We would be very grateful for any donations for our coffee morning 

but please remember that we cannot accept any products containing nuts. 

 

Topic 

We would be grateful if you would upload photos of a person/people who 

make your child happy and also your child’s favourite place to Seesaw for us 

to use for our topic and R.E. work next week. 

 

The links for the sounds we have learnt this week are as follows if you would 

like to reinforce them at home: 

o 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/lQavITln/n8A8SDUy    

 

c 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/7qViYvJK/jNTYrqoG  

 

k 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/wTEFnOHs/eSx0fGVt   

 

u 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/cRbTT5nP/wNaELcfF  

 

These links are valid until January 9th. 

Please remember that we have an open-door policy in St Brides, so if you 

have any queries or concerns please come and see us. 

Thank you for your support and have a lovely weekend! 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins 
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